
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JANUARY 19, 2016 
 

Item 12, Report No. 2, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on January 19, 2016. 
 
 
 
12 NEW BUSINESS – TEMPORARY SIGNS 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
That the Director of By-law & Compliance, Licensing & Permit Services be requested to: 
 
1) Review temporary signs, including A Frame and those temporary signs used by 

developers in the area along Highway 7, from Pine Valley Road to west of Martin Grove 
Road, and on Islington Avenue from Highway 7 to Langstaff Road, and secondly Citywide; 

 
2) Assess what measures are being taken to ensure compliance with existing by-laws; 
 
3) Pursuant to the City of Vaughan By-law Strategy, undertake a review of the applicable City 

and Regional Sign by-laws, in consultation with the appropriate Regional staff; and 
 

4) Bring a report back to a future Committee of the Whole. 
 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Regional Councillor Di Biase. 
 
 
 
 


